
New Mexico Register / Volume XXXIV, Issue 3 / February 14, 2023 
 
 
The New Mexico Public Regulation Commission, approved at its 11/30/2022 open meeting, to repeal its rule 
17.9.568 NMAC - Interconnection of Generating Facilities with a Nameplate Rating up to and Including 10 MW 
Connecting to a Utility System (filed 10/1/2008) and replace it with 17.9.568 NMAC - Interconnection of 
Generating Facilities with a Nameplate Rating up to and Including 10 MW Connecting to a Utility System effective 
2/14/2023. 


